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December 10, 2012

Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fl. P.O. Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

We have been informed by Michigan Government TV (MGTV) that effective January 16,
2013, MGTV plans to focus its resources on a web-based format, which would allow for
24/7 access by anyone with an Internet corinection, and will no longer be available on
our cable lineup. In most Comcast systems, MGTV has been available on a part-time
channel located on digital channel 389. MGTV’s website is www.MGTV.org. Customers
are being notified of this change via biil message.

Also, pursuant to P.A. 480 of 2006, Section 9 (4), Comcast Cable’s local operating entity
hereby reports that Comcast does not deny access to services to any group of potential
residential subscribers because of the race or income of the residents in the local area. A
similar report has been filed with the Michigan Public Service Commission.

Should you have any questions or concerns about this change, please feel free to
contact me at 734-254-1888.

Sincerely,

o S e
Frederick G. Eaton
Government Affairs Manager
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